



Dear Parents and Carers,

Big news!! We think there is a bear which has been visiting the classroom at night! We found footprints on Monday and are planning to go on a hunt for the bear. We read 'We're Going on a Bear Hunt' by Michael Rosen and Helen Oxenbury to give us some ideas and have been retelling the story this week. We have been using sensory bottles to help us join in with the sounds as we read and went on an imaginary journey to a cave!

Next week we are going to make honey sandwiches to try to lure the bear back! By the end of the week we should be prepared to go on our bear hunt! Thank you again for your Nursery fund donations as this is what helps us to get resources for these activities (the piggy bank is always out on a Monday for any donations).

Each class had their first 'Squiggle while you Wiggle' session this week where we use our bodies and special ribbons to make big movements to music. The children were brilliant! This is to prepare the children for writing and these will be taking place all year.

As you will no doubt have noticed it has turned very cold this week! As well as a warm coat, your child may want to bring a hat, scarf and gloves each day and we will do our best to help them keep them safe! Please could they also bring some wellies next week for our bear hunt as we would like them to be able to 'splash splosh' in the puddles!

We hope you all have a lovely weekend and would like to thank you for your continued support.

Thank you again from all of the Nursery team!





